
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC) 

From: malcolm lumbala P_____________________

Sent June 14, 2020 8:11 PM

To: Anand, Anita (SPAC/PSPC); Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Reza, Arianne (Ext.); amanda.semaan@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca; BPME.OSME@tpsgc-

pwgsc.gc.ca; alain.dorion@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca; eric.gilbert@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca; 
Cardinal,

Cheryl (SPAC/PSPC); amelie.laprise@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca

Subject: First contact - Medical equipment supplier - CONFIDENTIAL 

Attachments: Vietnam Vgloves documents.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Dear Ms. Anand and Ms. Reza: 

My name is Malcolm Lumbala, and I am an international consultant and the former Director of Pure Water Tech. 

I hope that you and your families are well. One of my contacts gave me your contact information. 

During this period of coronavirus, I have been working with a number of governments and medical industry firms. I 
was informed that your government is seeking a supplier of nitrile and vinyl gloves. 

I work with VGlove, a Vietnamese company that is one of the largest glove manufacturers in the world and currently 
a supplier for several governments, including the USA, France and China. 

I would be very pleased to work with your services to provide you with the largest supply of gloves for the 
Government of Canada at the best price and with the fastest shipping times. 

My partner, VGlove, can supply you with approximately 1 billion boxes of certified gloves.  

Please find attached documentation about the company and its certificates. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone at P_______ or by email at P_______ 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Be well.  

Yours sincerely, 

Malcolm LUMBALA 
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